
I do not support any plan to remove wild horses located in Theodore Roosevelt National Park.  Please 

allow the horses to remain!  These horses are an incredibly important part of the landscape, economy, 

and heritage of the park.  The horses are alluring for visitors and celebrated by many.  These horses have 

been in the area for centuries and existed long prior to the park boundaries being drawn.  The horses 

are wildlife and should be treated as such, rather than livestock. There are humane ways to manage 

these horses which I encourage the committee and the State Senate to support.  Thank you for your 

consideration!   

 


